To: John Wandsnider, Public Works Director

Please accept this as my formal resignation letter of my full time position: Public Works Crew Member. My last day will be Friday September 8<sup>th</sup>, 2023. This letter serves as my 2-week notification to terminate my employment with the City of Dyersville.

Although short, my time with the city has been beneficial in giving me experience on how local government/municipalities operate. These are experiences that I will use for future endeavors in life. I would like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to bestow my knowledge and ability into the maintenance, upkeep and improvement of the City of Dyersville and mostly the opportunity to serve this community.

Please let me know if I can be of any assistance during or after my remaining time with the city. Thank you again for the opportunity to serve the citizens of Dyersville. Best of luck in the future and take care.

Kind regards,

Tyler Vorwald

Lyle I / mile